Boise River Basin Feasibility Study
Open House

You are cordially invited to attend the
Boise River Basin Feasibility Study Open House.

The Bureau of Reclamation and Idaho Water Resource Board
will share early-stage information about a feasibility study for
increasing water storage capacity within the Boise River
system, particularly at Anderson Ranch Dam.

Thursday, November 8, 2018
6:00 - 7:30 p.m.
Wyndham Garden Inn Boise Airport
3300 S. Vista Avenue
Boise, ID 83705

A short introductory presentation will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m.
Staff will be available for conversations throughout the evening.

For more information, visit
https:/iwww.usbr.gov/pnistudies/boisefeasibility/index.html
Requests for special assistance should be made by
October 25, 2018, to BOR-SRA-BoiFeasibility@usbr.gov.
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